
  

  

 

 

Blessed is the one who trusts in the Lord, whose confidence is in him. 
They will be like a tree planted by the water that sends out its roots by the stream. 

It does not fear when heat comes; its leaves are always green. 
It has no worries in a year of drought and never fails to bear fruit. 

Jeremiah 17: 7 - 8 
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Friday 21st June 2024 – Newsletter 
This term our Christian Value is Trust 

 
 
Sports Day 

How lucky we were to have the sun shining on us today for our Sports Day activities and races. Its wonderful having the 

children together as they develop friendships and work together. 

Thank you to the families who were able to join us to cheer on the children, its wonderful to have so many of you 

supporting our Federation. 

Check out Class Dojo for photos. 

 

Safeguarding Reminders 

Safeguarding is everyone's responsibility. Please check out our federation website to refresh yourself on who to contact 

if you have any concerns or are worried about a child: https://fed-mas.n-yorks.sch.uk/parents/safeguarding/  

 

Y6 Grow a £2 Project 

We have spent our maths lessons this half term working very hard on the ‘Grow a £2 project’.  We have been designing 

our own business and creating a product to sell! 

The aim is to raise some money which will help towards our leaver’s treat – a trip to see ‘Awful Auntie’ at Darlington 

Hippodrome, which we are all very excited about. 

 On Friday 28th June, we will be selling our products at Middleham school. 

These products will include:  

• Slime 

• Raspberry bread buns 

• Hair accessories 

• Baked goods 

• Gift bags  

• Bookmarks 

• Loomband jewellery  

 

The prices range from 30p - £2, so remember to bring your pennies! 

Thank you for supporting us.  Kiki and Maia Y6 

 

Orienteering 

The children in Birch Class enjoyed a brilliant visit to Leyburn Primary School this week as they joined other schools to 

explore orienteering. They learnt about map reading, following directions and working together. 

 

After School 

Summer club 

 

At Summer Club this week the children were very busy tidying our garden area and preparing the 

area for some plants. 
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Spennithorne, Leyburn, North Yorkshire DL8 5PR 
Tel:01969-623474       

spennithorneadmin@fed-mas.n-yorks. sch.uk  

Park Lane, Middleham, Leyburn, North Yorkshire DL8 4QX 
Tel 01969 623592 

middlehamadmin@fed-mas.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

Sports Week 

Next week all children will need to wear their PE kit every day as we enjoy a variety of sporting activities across the 

Federation. A letter with further details has been sent home. 

Please ensure all children have in school a named hat, water bottle and sun cream (preferably applied at home) 

 

Pupil Celebration 

Over the last 10 months Lily has been rehearsing for her part in the Yorkshire Theatre Ballet 

production of Snow White performed at the Carriageworks Theatre in Leeds. 

Lily told us it was an amazing experience which she will never forget. 

Well Done Lily.  

 

 

Diary Dates  
21.06 – 28.06 Federation Sports Week – letter has been sent with further information 
25.06 Maple class visit  
1.07 – 3.07 Year 6 Transition Days at The Wensleydale School 
1.07 & 3.07 Transition mornings  
2.07 Year 3 & 4 visit to Ripon Cathedral – Sacred Spaces Workshop  
3.07 Water Safety Workshops led by Yorkshire Water 
5.07 KS1 visit to Middleham Castle  
5.07 KS2 visit to Grinton Moor  
6.07 Summer Fair 12 – 3pm at Spennithorne  
8.07 & 9.07 Year 6 Bikeability  
9.07 EYFS & KS1 Book-nic at Spennithorne  
11.07 NSPCC Workshops in school – Year 2, 5 & 6  
12.07 Year 6 Treat Day  
12.07 Bags to School collection  
17.07 Year 3 & 4 Skipping Workshop at Richmond School 
19.07 Maple Class Pirate Day 
19.07 Year 6 Leavers’ Service and Leavers Lunch (with parent/carers) from 11am 
19.07 School closes for the summer  
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